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Chairman Peggy Lehner and the Honorable Members of the Education Committee
 
Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opposition to SB121. My name is Tara and I live in Dayton with my husband and two children. My kids are not in school yet, but we picked the location of our house based on the school district that we felt would best educate them, and so we are concerned as to what and how they will be taught.
 
I oppose SB121 - 
 
         ORC 3313.60 already outlines the Ohio standards for health and healthy relationships, nutrition, drug abuse, etc education in schools. Further legislation and adoption of national standards is redundant.
         No one is disputing that there are very real health concerns with children today, and there is no reason with all of our resources that children should be so unwell. The solution will not be found in adopting different standards. If that was the solution, we would see marked improvement in the states already implementing the proposed standards.
         Allowing the adoption of national standards will open up the opportunity for special interest groups to take advantage of the influence on our children, and do away with parental choice and voice.
 
Thank you again for listening to my voice as an Ohio parent. Thank you for your time and I wish you and your family the best.
 
Respectfully,
 
Tara Boerma
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